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Senator Wolk issues comment on Governor’s State of the State address
 
SACRAMENTO–Senator Lois Wolk (D-Davis) issued the following statement today regarding Governor Edmund G.
 Brown, Jr.’s State of the State address:
 
“I applaud the Governor’s message that California must remain on a path of fiscal discipline, and share his desire to
 continue to pay down our state debt and build our state surplus.  I also share the Governor’s concern regarding the
 drought and the importance of taking immediate steps as well as investing in long-term strategies to better
 manage future droughts, which may be more frequent as a result of climate change.  There are a number of
 noncontroversial actions and ready-to-go projects we can implement now, including wastewater recycling,
 groundwater storage, regional and local water supply development; delta ecosystem restoration and stronger
 levees to improve water delivery.  Of course, the simplest and most immediate part of the solution is for all
 Californians to improve our own water conservation practices, as well as making the investments in the most
 efficient technologies for both urban and agricultural users.”
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